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Student Parking Permits

Students granted parking privileges are expected to obey all parking lot regulations, which will
be strictly enforced.

Please be sure your permit is visible, facing the front and hanging from the rearview mirror so
the sticker number can be seen through the windshield. Violations of parking regulations will
result in the loss of the parking privilege. The parking lots will be monitored routinely for safety,
valid permits, and proper display of permits. A warning sticker will be placed on any vehicle
without displaying a permit.  The first offense will result in the loss of the parking privilege for
two weeks, and the second offense will result in the loss of the parking privilege for the rest of
the semester. Towing will be strictly enforced and at the owner’s expense. According to MCPS
ECG-RA Parking Facilities and Student Driving, there will be no refund of fees when a
parking privilege is revoked.

I have read the rules above, and I understand that violating the Student Parking Regulations will
result in the loss of my parking permit.

Signature, Student Date

MCPS transportation is provided to all Northwood HS students while we are at 11211 Old
Georgetown Road, Rockville, MD 20852. There are activity buses for after-school activities.

I have read the rules above, and I understand that if my student abuses their parking privilege,
thereby losing the parking permit, I must provide any necessary transportation to and from
school if my student does not want to use MCPS transportation.

Signature, Parent/Guardian Date


https://ww2.montgomeryschoolsmd.org/departments/policy/detail.aspx?recID=92&policyID=ECG-RA&sectionID=5

